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The Polk County Clerk assumed responsibility for election administration (voter registration) for all Polk 
County entities in January 2023.  Standard practice is to work in conjunction with the contracting 
entities (cities, schools and utility districts) to verify the official list of registered voters.  Voter lists were 
provided upon request for verification purposes. 

At this time, the City of Livingston and Livingston I.S.D. information has been reviewed.  However, if your 
ballot appears to be incorrect, please notify a poll worker before casting your vote.  Prior to going to 
vote, please verify your location and ballot.  Several residents were confused because they were 
ineligible to vote in the City of Livingston elections.  At this moment, it appears that portions of Precinct 
18 and Precinct 21 were the only voting boxes affected.  All that information was updated prior to polls 
opening on Thursday, October 24, 2024. 

This is the first time Polk County has held a joint election that included National, State, County, Cities 
and School Districts. We cannot emphasize enough that you review and verify your ballot before you 
cast your vote. 

 

 

Schelana Hock 

Polk County Clerk  


